
September 26, 2018 
 
Ms. Ellen Driscoll, 
President & Managing Editor 
Dysautonomia Information Network 
PO Box 10057 
Swanzey, NH 03446 
 
Dear Ms. Driscoll, 
 
Thank you to the Dysautonomia Information Network for becoming an All of Us Research Program 
Champion!  The National Institutes of Health looks forward to partnering with you to promote 
awareness of this program to your community.  
 
As you know, the All of Us Research Program is an ambitious effort to gather data from one million or 
more people living in the United States to accelerate research and improve health. The program will be 
open to people both healthy and sick, from all communities. All of Us will serve as a national research 
resource to inform thousands of studies, covering a wide variety of health conditions that affect many 
different people.  
 
For far too long, the benefits of medical research have eluded many of our communities. Even for those 
eager to take part, there can be many barriers to participating in medical research. We aim to change 
that, because we cannot improve health care for all if we do not include every one of us in health 
research. The participants who join All of Us will be partners in a journey to help usher in a new era of 
medicine in which researchers, health care providers, and patients work together to develop 
individualized care. 
 
All of Us recognizes that this journey will take trusted partners, like you, to communicate the 
importance of the program and the value of participation to the people you serve and represent. We 
know there are many competing priorities within your organization, and we appreciate all that you are 
doing to help raise awareness and educate your community about the All of Us Research Program.  

 
Thank you again for your support in this collective effort to advance the health of generations to come.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eric Dishman 
Director  
All of Us Research Program 
National Institutes of Health 


